
From: Scott Allen Jackson
To: rajeev varshney
Cc: Peggy Ozias-Akins
Subject: Re: NSF BREAD call
Date: Tuesday, February 10, 2015 3:32:49 PM

Hi Rajeev, Thanks for contacting us.  We are in early discussions on a project that is still being
 defined and then will have to be refined to fit within the limited budgets. One big driver is the
 need to have impact on the small holder farmer, rather than a general impact on 
international/develop Ag.  At this point we are not sure how much emphasis there will be on 
genotyping/genomics versus other population development/testing aspects. We also do not yet 
have a designated PI.  Will let you know as this moves forward.  -scott

On Feb 9, 2015, at 9:45 PM, Varshney, Rajeev (ICRISAT-IN) 
<R.K.Varshney@CGIAR.ORG> wrote:

Hi Scott and Peggy

I am wondering whether we should develop a proposal on peanut for India/ 
Malawi/ Mali… as this time they have focus on small holder farmers.

http://www.nsf.gov/funding/pgm_summ.jsp?
pims_id=503285&org=NSF&sel_org=NSF&from=fund

Many thanks and kind regards

Rajeev
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